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Piping and Refrigeration Specialties Seminar

Sponsored by Roanoke ASHRAE Chapter

Date:

January 15, 2002

Time:

3:00 p.m. – 5:30 p.m.

Place:

Roanoke Women’s Club

Instructor:
Jim Coleman

Seminar Overview:

The purpose of this seminar is to provide basic design information regarding the use and selection of refrigeration specialty items and the basic concepts of refrigeration piping to engineers and designers new to the HVAC field.

The seminar will cover the following material:

1. Brief review of the refrigeration cycle

2. Refrigerant Condensers

3. Refrigerant Evaporators

4. Expansion Devices

5. Refrigerant Specialty Accessories

6. Refrigerant Piping Recommendations

The seminar participants will be provided with a notebook of useful information that will cover design considerations for all of the subjects discussed at the seminar.

COST:

$50.00

REGISTER:
Contact Dave Pierson (dapierson@trane.com)
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President's Corner





We had a great turnout for the luncheon meeting in December.  The speaker was very informative and the food was excellent.  If you have had a chance to come to a Luncheon meeting this year you will next year because they have proven to be very popular.  In January, we will have a luncheon meeting in Lynchburg to help our membership there be more involved in the chapter activities.  





The January meeting will highlight recognizing those firms and individuals that gave to the ASHRAE Research Fund last year.  Please be sure to attend the meeting and help us applaud their efforts.  You should also bring your checkbook, as there is no better time to make your contribution to this year’s campaign than that night!  All of the officers of YOUR chapter have given $100.00 or more this year, have you?  Bill Hamill will be glad to accept your contribution on the 15th or anytime this month, please see him at the meeting.





The chapter will be providing training seminars before the meetings in January, March, and April.  The class will start at 3 PM and finish at 5:30 PM. The seminars will focus on areas that the junior engineers need to assist them in their daily work, but they are open to all.   We are keeping the cost as low as possible, $50.00 per person, and would like 8 to 10 students in each seminar.    Jim Coleman will be the instructor and the information will be commercial free.   The first class in January will be on Refrigerant Piping and Specialties.   You may sign up by going to the chapter Website, roanokeashrae.org, and registering or e-mailing me.  





                                                              Dave Pierson




































































                                                                                                                             					




































































                                                                  Dave Pierson




















ROANOKE CHAPTER ASHRAE


2000 – 2001 OFFICERS and GOVERNORS


		Phone:	Email:


President	David Pierson	540-563-2828	dapierson@trane.com


Pres.Elect	John Mann	540-344-5513	jmann@mckinney-usa.com


Vice Pres.	Jeff Perry	540-342-1816		jperry@lpa-inc.com


Secretary	Gary Anderson	540-345-8020	ganderson@spectrumpc.com


Treasurer	Mike Wright	540-857-3100	mwright@hsmm.com


Governor	James Sledd	540-344-6664	jes@sfcs.com


Governor	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com	


Governor	Pat Cady	540-857-3100	pcady@hsmm.com


Past Pres.	Bill Hamill	540-857-3268	bhamill@hsmm.com








2000 – 2001 COMMITTEE CHAIRS


Shenandoah


    Section	Howard Arthur	540-464-7308	arthurjh@mail.vmi.edu


Membership	Keith Workman	804-346-1275	kw.rwh@verizon.net


Student


Activities	Pat Cady	540-857-3100	pcady@hsmm.com


Programs	Jeff Perry	540-342-1816	jperry@lpa-inc.com


Historian	David Cunningham	540-772-1017


Refrigeration	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com


Research	Bill Hamill	540-857-3268	bhamill@hsmm.com


TEGA	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com


Newsletter	John Mann	540-344-5513	jmann@mckinney-usa.com


Webmaster       Bill Hamill             540-857-3268	bhamill@hsmm.com











						











Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE





Web Page:





� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/" ��http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/�





 Please contact Mike Wright – 857-3100 (� HYPERLINK mailto:mwright@hsmm.com ��mwright@hsmm.com�) if you are interested in being a sponsor with a business card advertisement.








BOARD OF GOVERNORS





Meeting





Tuesday, January 15, 2002





4:30 PM – 5:30 PM





Roanoke County Women's Club 








Check Us Out


� HYPERLINK HTTP://www.ashraeroanoke.org ��HTTP://www.ashraeroanoke.org�





The ASHRAE Roanoke website is better than ever.  You can now register for the meetings and sign-up for this e-newsletter directly from the Website.








Details of JANUARY Program





TOPIC:   UNDERFLOOR AIR SYSTEMS





SPEAKER:  TODD PFAHL – YORK INTERNATIONAL CORP.





Our speaker this month will be Todd Pfahl, FlexSys Business Development Manager Mid-Atlantic Region, for York International. Todd is a graduate from The Ohio State University with a degree in Electrical Engineering and has been in the HVAC industry for nearly 10 years. His most recent position includes the promotion and marketing of underfloor air systems for York International. 





The material presented will be an overview of a new system, which integrates:





steel raised floor panels  


understructure modular wiring for power,  voice, and data 


advanced underfloor air distribution and control 


modular furniture





An emphasis will be placed on the underfloor air delivery and design for raised floor projects, which allows for greater building flexibility, improved occupant comfort, and increased life cycle cost savings.





Please join us for informative program.�











HERB WHITE FUND





As many of you know, Herb White was involved in a tragic accident and has been laid up for sometime.  Dave Pierson visited Herb at his home near Charlottesville on December 12th and presented the money we collected at the December ASHRAE meeting.  Herb was in good spirits and getting around okay with a large brace on his back.  He thought he would be back to work at Lindy Bryant's early in January.  He was very grateful for our gift and also sent a nice card thanking us again.  His home address and phone is:





700 Yorkshire Road


Earylsville, VA 22936


(434) 975-2135














STUDENT ACTIVITIES





John Chaney, Gary Seek and Pat Cady  have used the "Cool Science Kit" to make presentations to about 90 middle school students.   They were well received and enjoyed the opportunities to present some interesting HVAC related demonstrations to the schools.  If anyone is seriously interested in presenting to a particular group please let Pat Cady know and we will see if the kit will be available sometime in the spring.




















 

















ROANOKE DINNER AGENDA





Dinner meeting at


Roanoke County Women's Club


near intersection of Routes 419 and 460 in


Salem, VA





3:00 - 5:30 PM Professional Seminar


(See last page to register)


5:30 – 6:30 PM – Social Hour


6:30 – 7:30 PM Dinner & Business Meeting


7:30 PM – Program


Please make reservations by 11:30 AM


Friday, January 11, 2002


to


Margaret McBride (540) 857-3262


or


� HYPERLINK mailto:mmcbride@hsmm.com ��mmcbride@hsmm.com�


Cost of dinner will be $11.00


(Student Cost $6.00)

















LYNCHBURG LUNCH AGENDA





Lunch Meeting at 


Lynchburg Inn & Conference Center (Ramada)


on Oddfellows Road


12 Noon – Lunch is served


12:30 – 1:30 PM - Program


Please make reservations by 11:30 AM


Friday, January 11, 2002


to Chris Beverly (800) 444-7791


or 


� HYPERLINK mailto:cnbeverly@trane.com ��cnbeverly@trane.com�





Cost of lunch will be $11.00


(Student Coat $6.00)











MEMBERSHIP PROMOTION





Second notices for past due chapter invoices have been sent out and now is the time to settle your account.





Please pay your dues today via calling ASHRAE


National at (800) 527-4723, and use your credit card to pay both National Society and Local Chapter dues at one time ($ 140.00 + 25.00 = $165.00 Total).  This is very important to our society's accounting and is a great value for the buck, which includes a new Fundamentals book with your renewal. Please have your ASHRAE Membership number and credit card ready


when you call.  It should only take 3-5 minutes to complete.





I thank you for your support,





Sincerely,


Keith A. Workman


Membership Promotion Chair





� HYPERLINK mailto:kw.rwh@verizon.net ��kw.rwh@verizon.net�


(800) 275-2231

















		


Electronic Newsletter





Welcome to the Roanoke Chapter's electronic ASHRAE Newsletter. If you received a hard copy, then we do not have an e-mail address for you. Please send your e-mail address or comments to John Mann at � HYPERLINK mailto:jmann@mckinney-usa.com ��jmann@mckinney-usa.com� or 344-5513.  We will continue to send hard copies to anyone not currently using e-mail.





ASHRAE RESEARCH PROMOTION





A special thanks is expressed to all the individuals and companies that contributed to ASHRAE Research in 2000-01. 





Donors at the Honor Roll level listed below will be recognized at the January Chapter meeting:





Buffalo Air Handling Company							Modine Manufacturing Company


Des Champs Laboratories							Roanoke Ashrae Chapter


Dunham Bush Incorporated - Harrisonburg					Robert W. Hayes Company - Richmond		


G. J. Hopkins, Incorporated							Southern Air Incorporated


General & Mechanical Services Incorporated					Spectrum Design, PC


Hayes Seay Mattern & Mattern Inc - Roanoke				Shultz and James, Incorporated


L A Prillaman Company Incorporated - Ashland				Summerell Company Incorporated			


Lawrence Perry & Associates Incorporated					Virginia Trane					


Mcquay International								Whitescarver Hurt & Obenchain Inc	





Christopher N Beverly								Jeffrey A. Perry					


Jason Bingham									David A. Pierson


Thomas E Brannen								Gary L. Seek


Allen B Crocker									Tom E. Sikes III	


Dan K Epperson								Dr. William C. Thomas


Ralph L Givens									Benjamin R. Tritt


Willard M Hamill								William P. Upthegrove


Boyd G Headley III								C. K. Whitescarver, Jr.


Robert D Hockett								Calvin L. Witt


Terrence C Johnston								Keith A. Workman


Steven H McWhorter








Upcoming Meetings





February 19 – National Engineers Week





Speaker – Paul Torgersen 





March 12 – Dinner at Roanoke County Women's Club


Membership Night


Topic – Industry Roundtable Discussion









